Nexus Letter Template

Dr. Laura Simmons

Consultant Neurologist

City Health Neurological Center

123 Wellness Street

Boston, MA, 02110

December 4, 2023

Veterans Affairs Medical Center

500 VA Center Drive

Boston, MA, 02130

Dear VA Medical Center Team ,
| am writing to you in my capacity as Consultant Neurologist
at City Health Neurological Center , This letter pertains to my patient,
John Deare , whom | have been treating since June 5, 2022

My patient has a unique medical history that includes:
frequent migraines and dizziness.

In reviewing the specifics of John Deare 's case, it is noted that
his head injury caused by falling debris at a construction site on June 1, 2022

as documented in
work incident report and initial medical assessment

appears to be directly linked to the onset of their medical condition.



Based on my professional evaluation and the available medical evidence, | believe there is a direct

nexus between John Deare 's medical condition and
his head injury caused by falling debris at a construction site on June 1, 2022

The evidence supporting this opinion includes
the temporal correlation between the incident and the onset of symptoms,
the nature of his head injury, and medical literature on traumatic brain injuries.

In conclusion, it is my professional opinion that John Deare 's condition is

directly

related to

[Service, incident, or environmental factor]

As such, | recommend the following:
neurological monitoring, cognitive therapy, and appropriate symptom management to address his condition.

Please feel free to reach out to me at (555) 123-4567 or _laura.simmons@cityhealth.org

if you require any additional information or clarification.

Sincerely,

Digital Signature

Dr. Laura Simmons

Consultant Neurologist

City Health Neurological Center

(555) 123-4567

laura.simmons@cityhealth.org




